
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Weatherford Municipal Utility 
Board will hold a public hearing on 

Thursday, August 28, 2014, at 4 
p.m., in City Hall, 303 Palo Pinto 
Street, at which time any person 
may participate in the hearing 

concerning the proposed 2014-15 
annual utility budget.  A copy of 

the budget is available for 
inspection during the hours of 8 
a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through 
Friday in the office of the City 

Secretary, City Hall, 303 Palo Pinto 
Street or on-line at 

www.weatherfordtx.gov. 
 

http://www.weatherfordtx.gov/

